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Data from form "Feedback (DPBH)" was received on 8/31/2021 10:48:04 PM. 

Design a new form. 
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Covid 

UNR staff are allowed to test but students have to get the vaccibe 
 I do not understand why the students who have already had

Covid can’t show proof of antibodies which protect them 
 better than any vaccine. I do not think it’s fair that

students don’t have the option to test weekly like their 
 unvaccinated professors. 

Email "DPBH Feedback Form Submission" originally sent to dpbh@health.nv.gov  from on  8/31/2021 10:48:04 
PM. 
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